
Lisa Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Lisa Smith on behalf of Records Clerk 

Thursday, September 9, 2021 12:22 PM 
'Daniel Cardona' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/9/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10984-2021 

Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Good Afternoon, Daniel Cardona, 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20210000, and the Office of 
Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Thank you. 

Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of the Commission Clerk 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

From: cardona.d58=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io <cardona.d58=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of 
Daniel Cardona 

Sent: Wednesday, September 8, 2021 8:23 PM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Dear Commissioner 

Simple, we are having a difficult enough time surviving on what we make. We cannot afford 
to pay higher electric bills. 
Please don't let this happen. 

Thank you, 

Daniel Cardona 
253 SUSSEX M 
WEST PALM BEACH FL, 33417-1357 

1 




